
(cah/letters/chistsmasjumperday) 

     

   5th December 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Jumper Day Friday 15th December 

Friday 15th December 2017 will be Christmas Jumper Day 
where children will be able to wear a Christmas themed 
jumper/top/t-shirt along with the rest of their normal 
uniform.  You do not have to go out and buy a Christmas 
jumper especially, if your child does not already have one 
be creative and add some tinsel/baubles/glitter.  
 

If your child does not wish to wear a Christmas jumper 
they must attend in full school uniform on the day as 
normal. 
 

We ask that the children bring in a minimum donation of 
50p which will be given to ‘Save the Children’ charity.  
‘Save the Children’ is a charity which helped over 10 
million children last year and through various 
programmes it aims to give children around the world a 
brighter future. 
 
Many thanks. 
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